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23 CHAPTER ONES AT CONVENTION

Chapter One was well represented at
the convention in Fresno. Those who at--
tended were: Jake, Dorothy and Gary
Sinner; Rudy and Esther Amen; Phil and
Marie Krusej; Henry and Mary Floth; Scott
and Martha Schleicher; Abbie and Esther
Klein; Harold Bauer, Ruth Nuss, Clara
Wertz, Rrieda Alt, Magdalene Novak, Dick
Wink, Ruth Amen, Lydia Freeze, Elsle
Whittington, and Eddie Schwartzkopf. A
good time was had by all. The entire
group took part in a singing invitation
at one of the dinners to remind everyone
that the 1975 convention will be held at
the new Lincoln Hilton here in the capital
city. The words are reproduced here for
your pleasure.

There is no place like Nebraska
We're here to welcome you

To the '75 convention.

We want your attention.

ie know you'll go home feeling blue
= 'Cause Lincoln's the No. 1 Chapter.
You'll hate to leave so soon,.

we're all out together,

To give you good weather.

You all will be singing this tune.

Do ist ya kan platz wie Nebraska
Besonders die Lincoln stadt.

Do sein Russa matchka

Und lotsa schpitz booba

Dey all uf dem vant you to know
Der iss no blatz like Nebraska
You kum see for yurself.

If you vant to go danza,

Be shure bring your runza

Und den you vill haf sum fun.

IMPORTANT:: Our work is cut out for
us 80 do plan to help make sure every
guest will say the '75 convention topped
them all. Elsie Whittington is the conven-
tion chairman and Jake Sinner and Ed
Schwartzkopf are co-chairmen,

* * *

Be sure to read the enclosed Chapter

me Report to the convention in Fresno.

‘\t * * *

Save Thursday, November 14, 1974, for
the Annual Broda Dinner at the National
Guard Armory, More information later.

CHAPTER ONE LUNCHEON SEPTEMBER 22

Make reservatioms today for the Chapter
One luncheon on September 22, 1974, at
1 o'clocks The event will be held at
the University of Nebraska Student Union
at 14th and R Streets. We must know how
many will attend by September 17.

Tickets are $3.50 for adults or $3.00
for children. Youmay send your check
with a self-addressed stamped envelope
or call for information to:

Mrs. Mary Froscheiser
4832 Sherwood Drive, 68504
Phone: 466-3716
or
Mrs. Marie Willis
219 D street, 68502
Phone: 435-5032

An interesting program is promised
and there will be special guests from
Hastings where a new chapter is being
organized. lLet's all turn out for this
get-together and give them a good welcome.

GARAGE SAIE SET FOR OCTOBER 19-20

OQur garage sale in June was a real
success so we are having another. We
hope you will begin collecting things
now for our next sale on October 19 and 20.

This money making event is to be at
the home of the Donald Taylors at 2535
South 20ths You may take things there any
time after 4 P.M. on October 18. The
committee headed by Katherine Ostwald
tells us that clothing in good condition,
baby things, dishes and utensils, furniture
and household items sell very well. lLet's
all cooperate in this effort to help our
chapter raise funds for the convention.

We will also have a SAIE OF BAKED GOODS
during the garage sale. Look up your
favorite recipe and bring a cake, pie,
runza, bread, rolls, cockies, noodles, or
you name it. If it is home made we'll
sell it!

If you wish someone to pick up your
contributions, please call headquarters,
phone 4?7-452&. and leave your name and
address.




